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TO:  Mill Street Residents & Family Members 
FROM:  Mick Siems, Director  
DATE: October 21, 2021 
RE:  COVID update 

 
 
Dear Mill Street Residents & Family Members,  
 
As I mentioned earlier this week we had one of our residents recently test positive for 
COVID. Per MN Department of Health guidelines we are required to conduct outbreak 
testing of all residents and staff. The results from our first round of testing did turn up five 
additional positive cases. Fortunately, all six of the residents who have tested positive 
have very mild symptoms or no symptoms at all. A second round of testing is planned 
for early next week. We will continue to test on a weekly basis until we reach two 
continuous weeks of no positive results.  
 
Please note that with these positive cases we are required to close our building to 
general visitation with Essential Caregiver and Compassionate Care visits only being 
allowed at this time. General visitation will re-open once we reach two continuous 
weeks of no positive results. 
 
As always, the health and well-being of both our staff and our tenants continues to be 
our highest priority. If you have any questions or concerns, you are invited to contact 
me at 218-736-8590. Thank you! 


